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Editorial Staff (Volunteers)

I'm glad to be a part of the team helping
you understand and enjoy a wonderful life
in Meguro! (A.I / H.I)

Hi there. I'm so glad to help our
international residents like you by sharing
useful new Info and Tips. Let's enjoy
Meguro together! (K.S)

With the increasing globalization, our world
is likened to one village and countries are
homes. I have the experience of working for
an international school and have decided to
join the team, hoping to support non-
Japanese residents in Meguro as much as
possible. (F.S)

I have joined the team hoping to have a
closer relationship with our community. I
hope our newsletter will help you connect
with local people. (Yurika N)

I wuse the Canada’s study abroad
experienced, I'm going to make articles
which everyone who are visiting Japan can
enjoy life in Japan. (Seiya A)

I'm living in Meguro. I hope I can help you
to know something nice and convenient of
this town. (Kaori.T)

I am a professional translator and editor. I
hope this newsletter will help non-Japanese
become so familiar with administration and
services in Meguro that they can even show
local Japanese around Meguro. (T.0)

I have lived in Meguro for 35 years. I would
like to write articles thinking of what
information would be good if I Ilived
overseas. We will be happy to hear from
you for anything you want us to write
about. (K.K)

My name is Adrian. I came from Australia
and moved to Meguro this April. I would like
to know more about Meguro and share
what I experienced living in Japan and
Meguro in particular. I hope you enjoy this
magazine. (Adrian.W)

I am happy to be a member of this team. I
hope you will find our newsletter enjoyable

and helpful. (Y.H)

I'm enjoying working together to create
something valuable as a member of this
friendly team. (K.K)

I have been in Setagaya for years and am
now here for Meguro. Hope you can get a
grasp of the town through our paper! (M.N)

My husband and I moved from New York to
Meguro last year. This is our first time living
in Japan, and we wanted to get involved in
the community to make friends and to learn
more about the culture. We hope this
collection of articles will help you navigate
Meguro! (Emi S)

The bimonthly newsletter Kaleidoscope Meguro is intended to make a multi-cultural society
embracing and diversity.
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